
SAHYOG 2023 
On 16th September, 2023 an event named “SAHYOG” was arranged by Instrumentation and Control 

Engineering department of L. D. College of Engineering to celebrate Engineer's Day by inviting 
distinguished Industrialists and Research scientists from Industries like L&T, Samyank Instruments and 
Research Centres like IPR etc. 

SAHYOG was a great attempt to provide valuable knowledge to all students of IC batch, All students 
got sufficient and important knowledge regarding their desired field. So that all students can upgrade their 
self in that section.  

The event commenced with Prayer and the formal introduction of both the esteemed faculty 
members and the distinguished industrialists. Following this, Dr. Manish Thakkar, the Head of the 
Department, delivered a comprehensive presentation on SAHYOG, which encompassed an introduction to 
the department and articulated the shared growth objectives. Subsequently, our esteemed Principal, 
Major (Dr) Chaitanya Sanghvi, delivered a motivational address, inspiring and encouraging all the students 
present to actively participate and engage in the collaborative endeavour. 

After that our Principal Dr. Chaitanya Sanghvi, the head of Department of IC Dr. Manish Thakkar and 
our respected Faculty members of the Department felicitated all distinguished Industrialists and Research 
Scientists over present in the event with saplings. 

 

 

 

Following Dignitaries were present in this Event: 

 

 

 

 

Sr No. Name of Dignitary Post Organization 

1. Mr. Bhavesh Desai Director Themis Automation 

2. Mr. Rushik Shah Director AlakMalak Tech. 

3. Ms. Sara Varghese Manager L & T 

4. Dr. Suryakant Gupta Scientific Officer IPR 

5. Mr. Devang Vaghela CTO Connsure Solution Pvt 
Ltd 

6. Mr. Jayesh Gandhi Managing Director Harikrupa Automation 

7. Mr. Gopesh Sanghvi Director Samyank Instruments 

     8. Mr. Anirudh Surekha Director  Riveredge Analytics Pvt 
Ltd 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All industrialists graciously contributed to our event by sharing their extensive industry expertise, 
as well as their formative experiences during their college or learning years. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Their willingness to openly discuss a wide array of topics proved immensely beneficial to the 
students of the IC department, fostering a robust and effective channel of communication between them 



and the industrialists. Furthermore, the industrialists generously addressed all inquiries posed by the 
students, further enriching the educational experience of the attendees. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In conclusion, the event featuring the industrialists was a truly enriching experience for all involved. 
Their valuable insights and the bridging of communication between students and professionals left an 
indelible mark.  

 

A heartfelt thank you to all the industrialists for their invaluable contributions and to our dedicated 
faculty members, Principal Dr. Chaitanya Sanghvi, and the enthusiastic students for making this event a 
grand success. Your presence and engagement were instrumental in making this event memorable. We 
look forward to continued collaboration and growth together. 


